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Nuevo Road Bridge Reconstruction & Widening Project - Road Closure 

 

 

PERRIS, Calif. (February 24, 2020) –– The City of Perris will be closing Nuevo Road between 

Murrieta Road and Evans Road beginning Wednesday, February 26th, 2020.  

As part of the City’s $10-Million Nuevo Road Bridge Reconstruction & Widening 

Project, the existing Nuevo Road bridge over Perris Valley Storm Drain Channel needs to be 

demolished and reconstructed to accommodate a new six-lane corridor.  Due to the bridge 

reconstruction activities, Nuevo Road (between Murrieta Road and Evans Road) will be 

completely closed starting Wednesday, February 26th, 2020.  It is anticipated this road closure 

will last for approximately eight months. 

The City understands this is a major inconvenience for residents who use this Nuevo 

Road corridor and the City will coordinate everything possible to keep traffic delays to a 

minimum while maintaining safety along the detour routes.  Please use caution, follow traffic 

control, and expect minor delays when driving through detours. 

Below is the detour plan for the road closure.  The northern detour will take traffic to the 

north towards Orange Avenue and the southern detour will take traffic to the south towards San 

Jacinto Avenue.  



 

 

Please contact the City Engineer’s office at (951) 943-6504 for any questions related to the 

Nuevo Road Bridge Reconstruction & Widening Project. 

### 


